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Teaching for Mastery   

Variation in questioning to promote deeper 

understanding 

 
Run across the academic year, participants will have an opportunity to work 

collaboratively to understand, co-create materials and then develop practice back 

in school.  

Audience: This is a small-scale project, aimed at schools that are interested in 

implementing a Teaching for Mastery approach to their mathematics lessons, but 

who would like to develop some of the basic principles first. Each school should 

enrol two class based teachers who are passionate about mathematics teaching 

and have a strong interest in Teaching for Mastery. Both teachers must attend all 5 

twilight sessions.  

Venue:  Burntwood School, Burntwood Lane, SW17 0AQ 

Initial CPD twilight (5pm – 6.30 pm):  

Thursday 25th January 2018     

Follow-up twilights (5pm - 7pm):  

 Thursday 22nd February 2018 

 Thursday 22nd March 2018      Thursday 10th May 2018 
 

Participants will collaborate to develop resources and questioning techniques for Year 7 

& 8 lessons. In between the sessions, participants are expected to reflect on the lessons 

they deliver and critically evaluate. Lesson study will form part of the project.  
Cost: FREE  (funding of £400 per school available)  

 

 

 

 

Free of 

charge 

Teachers will develop their understanding of 

the Teaching for Mastery principle of 

‘variation’, and the impact resources and 

questioning based around ‘variation’ can 

have on promoting deeper understanding 

in their students.  

Contact Hub Administrator Lesley Dibbens:  lesley.dibbens@bellevilleschool.org  

to book your place. 
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